

THE ROTATOR

Volume 108, No. 47 June 2nd, 2022

If you missed our June 2 program, Julie Coker: Global Tourism on the Rebound—or Is It? you can click on the image below to watch a recording of the meeting.



NEXT MEETING: June 9th

Betsy Brennan of Downtown Partnership with
Yehudi "Gaf" Gaffen, CEO of Gafcon speaking on Seaport Village, and Marin Gertler, Senior V.P. IQHQ speaking on RaDD.



Cannot attend in person? Here is the weekly recurring ZOOM LINK to tune in virtually at 12:30pm:

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_x-62cFf7TDGucnK5ozdFCQ

You can also phone in to listen to the meeting: Phone: 1-669-900-6833 Password: 84903061996# (include the "pound" sign)

Dear Members of San Diego Rotary,

It is time for the annual survey of our members. As we value your opinion, we would greatly appreciate it if you would take a few minutes to complete the survey. Please follow the link and complete the survey in its entirety by Thursday, June 16th. All replies are completely anonymous, and we included space for any additional comments.

CLICK HERE TO TAKE THE ANNUAL CLUB SURVEY

UPCOMING EVENTS

City Heights Youth Soccer Tournament



We are inviting all Rotarians to stop by the annual Rotary City Heights Youth Soccer Tournament.
The San Diego Rotary Club, City Height Rotaracts and San Diego Parks and Recreation host a free co-ed soccer tournament for children aged 8 to 14. We include water, snacks and lunch for all participants. We're expecting 350 children to participate this year!

Please join us to cheer on the kids of City Heights on Saturday, June 11 from 8am to 4pm or Sunday, June 12 from 8am to noon at Highland and Landis Park (next to Rosa Parks Elementary School).

You can drop by any time to say "hello" to your fellow Rotarians and Rotaractors and see the great work that our club does. Hope to see you there!

Get Ukrainian Festival Tickets Here. June 19th





Third Round of the Golf Tournament is June 24th. Sign up here:

Golf Tournament Registration

You are invited! 2022-2023 Governor's Dinner

Ring in the new with the exchange of flags for incoming Governor, Club 33's Chuck Pretto. All new incoming club presidents will be sworn in during this event as well. You can <u>register here</u>.

BE A HOST FAMILY

The International Youth Symphony is in town and in need of host families for their students from July 8th through the 31st. You can host the students for the entire camp, or share the time with a fellow Rotarian. Their transportation is provided.

You will be treated to music in your home and invitations to all concerts.

This highly successful Rotary program gives students a life changing opportunity to visit our beautiful

City and meet other young musicians from around the world.

Please call Sharon Bay @ (858) 336-5011 or email her @ sharon@sandiegofamily.com

UPCOMING PROGRAMS

June 16
Mayor Todd Gloria: The Buck Stops Here!



June 23 President <u>Phil Blair's</u> Roast



June 30 DARK

June 6th-JUNE 12th BIRTHDAYS

June 6: Chuck Nickel

June 7: Tracy Sundlun

June 9: Tom Fetter, Edgar Takeda, Katie Sawyer

June 10: Shawn Dixon, Martha Gilmer

June 12: Yvonne Larsen, David Kvendru

FACES OF CLUB 33

Photos courtesy of Paul Nestor



(Left) Gill Johnson, guest speaker Julie Coker, COD Shawn Dixon, Patti Roscoe and President Phil Blair. (Right) Jenni Prisk and Tasreen Khamisa.



(Left) **Julie Marner** gives an enthusiastic Inspirational Moment. (Right) **Ben Clay** gives Julie Coker a warm welcome.



(Left) **Julia Holladay** awards the Diana Venable Scholarships to (Right) LaTavia Thomas, Johan Sanchez, Evelyn Soto and Jose Gurrola with **Beatriz Valencia**.